
Remarks by Fr. Arten Ashjian on the report of ST. MARY CHURCH of 
livingston, New Jersey 

B. REPORTS: 
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The Pastor's report, which is duly signed, is too long (6 and a half 
pages typed single space with hardly any margin). It should be more concise, 
and avoid turning into a repetitive exhortation. This comment is made 
based on my experience of last year with the same pastor's report. 

D. ELECTION RESULTS: 

There is no sample ballot for the ~lection of the assembly officers. 

F. CERTIFICATION of the two newly elected diocesan delegates should be 

presented separately for each individual. 

NOTE. On the top of page 15H the word Pastoral has been spelled 

pastorial three times. This misspelling is a repeat from 
last year, if not earlier times. 

Fe.b. 19, 1985 Fr. Arten 


